Minutes from the Commission Meeting held on
November 7, 1995

The Mayor and Board of Commissioners of the Town of Englewood met in regular
session, Tuesday, November 7, 1995 at 6:00 p.m. in the Assembly Room at City Hall.

Mayor Cass brought the meeting to order with Commissioners Long, Brock, and
Middleton present. Commissioner Davis was absent.

Invocation was given by Commissioner Brock.

Motion was made by Middleton, seconded by Long to accept the minutes of the October
meeting. Middleton-Aye, Long-Aye, Brock-Abstain.

Motion was made by Middleton, seconded by Long to lease equipment from Tellico
Telephone Company. All ayes.

Motion was made by Middleton, seconded by Brock to run newspaper ad to accept
sealed bids on confiscated vehicles. All ayes.

Bill Brown of the McMinn County Clean Commission was present to discuss recycling
programs. Motion was made by Brock, seconded by Middleton to allow the Tri-County
Center to set up a recycling trailer. All ayes. The town will provide a fenced in area for
the trailer and volunteer workers will be used when it is open.

The Assistant Recorder then informed the Board that 19 letters had been sent to the
Torbett Lane area inquiring about interest in garbage pick-up. There were only 5
responses.

Motion was made by Middleton, seconded by Brock to accept monthly billing errors for
the month of October. All ayes.

Mowing tractor----tabled until work session.

Motion was made by Middleton, seconded by Brock to pass on first reading Ordinances
#110795.1, #110795.2, and #110795.3. All ayes.

Motion was made by Long, seconded by Brock to spend $3000 on street signs. All ayes.
Discussion was then held concerning the drainage problem at the Doss Bishop
residence. Mayor Cass stated that he would talk with Supervisor Steve Long concerning

the problem.

Danny Scruggs Jr. was present to discuss the danger of Manilla Road intersecting with
Hwy 39.



Motion was made by Middleton, seconded by Brock to adjourn the meeting. All ayes.
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